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Information Letter no. 06-2017 
 

Dear Member Federation, 
 
Please receive our information about the selected referees by our commission 
and approved by the FIE for the 2017 European Cadet and Junior championships 
in Plovdiv (BUL). All selected referees are informed by our Technical Director 
and we expect their soonest confirmation. 
 
Please consider now also your candidates for the U-23 championships in Minsk 
(BLR) and we refer to our Information Letter no. 43-2016, waiting for your 
proposals.    
 
Best regards, 
Max Geuter 
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